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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you will have seen on the parent events calendar you received at the start of the year, Monday 10th 

October is World Mental Health Day. According to the latest NHS figures, nearly half a million young 

people are being referred for mental health problems every month, with many not being able to get the 

support they need. That's more young people than ever before seeking support - and most aren’t getting 

the help they need. 

 

This World Mental Health Day, thousands of people across the country are coming together to say 

#HelloYellow. We will be supporting the #HelloYellow campaign in school. We are not asking for a 

monetary donation we are simply raising awareness. 

 

If you would like your child to be involved they are invited to wear something yellow to school on Monday 

10th  October (a t-shirt, jumper, hair bow, socks – whatever it may be). If they do not have anything yellow- 

do not panic- in school we will make yellow badges as support.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


